
Your command,  
your Service and DoD 

care about your health 
and wellbeing.  

A new type of pay  
was authorized in  

response to the 
COVID-19 emergency.

Hardship 
Duty Pay- 

Restriction 
of Movement 
(HDP-ROM)

What You Need To Know:

Who This Impacts:
Service members ordered by their command to self-monitor somewhere 
other than their home if they are not on official travel orders.

If eligible, you can receive up to $100 per day, up to $1,500 a month to  
compensate you for the hardship of having to pay out of pocket for lodging 
while in isolation. You must be paying to stay somewhere other than your own 
residence, a government lodging facility, or in a hotel that is paid for by the 
government. This hardship pay is intended to defray the hardship incurred when 
Service members have to pay out of their own pocket, without reimbursement, 
for lodging due to orders from their command to self-isolate.  

What You Need To Do:
Speak to your chain of command to find out if you qualify.

Where To Go For More Information:
Military OneSource:  https://www.militaryonesource.mil/
U.S. Department of Defense:  https://www.defense.gov/Explore/Spotlight/Coronavirus/

For additional questions about how COVID-19 may impact your pay and benefits, 
contact a Personal Financial Manager/Counselor through your Family Center or  
visit the website at: https://finred.usalearning.gov/News/COVID19-Resources 


